
 INVITATION FOR BIDS 
HIRING THE SERVICES OF A CONSULTANCY FIRM  

 

1. National Highway Authority (NHA) intends to invite bids from Software firm as 

“Consultant” to provide Software Development Manpower for period of one year on 

monthly retainer-ship basis for rendering the services as mentioned in the RFP.  

2. Bidding will be carried out by adopting "Single Stage Two Envelops" procedure as per 

PPRA’s Rules, 2004. The Proposals complete in all respects, and in accordance with the 

instructions provided in the RFP document, in sealed envelope should reach on or before 

16th May 2022 at 1130 hrs. hours in NHA Auditorium, 27 Mauve Area, G-9/1, 

Islamabad, Pakistan and be clearly marked "Hiring the services of a software 

development firm".  

3. The technical proposals shall be opened on the same day at 1200 hrs. hours in the 

presence of prospective bidders, whereas the financial proposals of the technically 

qualified firms shall be opened after finalization of the technical evaluation. Other details 

are provided in the RFP. 

4. National Highway Authority (NHA) reserves the right to reject any or all the proposals as 

per PPRA rules.  

5. The bidders providing unsubstantiated and/or incorrect information are liable to 

disqualification. 

6. Particulars of this Invitation together with detail RFP are available on the website of NHA 

(www.nha.gov.pk) and Public Procurement and Regulatory Authority (PPRA) 

(www.ppra.gov.pk). 

7. Further information/ clarifications may be obtained from the office of the undersigned 
on any working day during working hours. 
 
 

General Manager (Finance) 
1st Floor, Finance Wing 

National Highway Authority  
28 Mauve area, Sector G-9/1, 

Islamabad. Pakistan 
Phone # +92+51-9032606 

    +92+51-9032610 
Email1: imran_it@nha.gov.pk 

 Email2: haroon.qadeer@hotmail.com 
                   


